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To: Committee of Adjustment; AndyM@davieshowe.com
Subject: [External] Re: Minor Variance application # A130/20 Property address 1435 Centre Street, Thornhill.
ON
HI

How are you/ | hope you are doing well.
| wanted to email you and perhaps have a conversation on the phone with you in regards to 1435 Centre Street, the cat
shelter operated by Donna.

| have known Donna since 2010 and she has done nothing but amazing things in the community and rescuing cats.
We have a huge problem in the city of Vaughan with stray cats and it seems like Donna is the only one that saves them,
Takes them in, Fixes them and finds a great home for them.

| am a large builder in the community with many partners | work with such as Zancor Homes, Richville Homes, Laurel
View Homes, Dexter Developments and more.

Over the years | have had many stray cats on our job sites that live where we do the construction. Donna has rescued
them and saved these cats not only from multiplying but by getting them fixed and providing them with good homes.

The property Donna is in now is owed by one of my partners and close friends. | helped Donna get that property
because it was perfect for her charity for helping cats.

This Property is a rental and does not disturb any neighbors’ or block any traffic.
This is the only no Kill cat shelter servicing the community in our area.
All cats are vetted and fixed preventing further breeding of unwanted cats on the streets.

| have personally visited this cat shelter many times and it is always clean and tidy.
All the cats had good food and clean water at all times.

This is a necessity for the community to have a place in our area to bring in any abandoned cats that will not be
euthanized.

| have seen volunteers cleaning and looking after cats.
All cats are well cared for in this loving and caring shelter.
All the cats are well taken care of.

| hope this shelter will continue to do the good work they are doing, saving unwanted, abused and injured cats.

| am concerned that she is being bullied out of the community and | would like to get more involved to see how we can
work with you to help make sure

a good person stays in our community and keeps helping cats. With out her we would have thousands more cats on the
streets and we can’t have that happen.

Please email me or call me anytime to discuss, Thank you

Warren. Goldstein
Warren Goldstein

819 Coxwell Ave

Toronto, Ontario
M4C 3E5
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